
WHERE EVERY BEAT TELLS A STORY

      We can’t believe how quickly this year has gone by! It wasn’t too long ago that we all

ventured into the new school year with all our hopes and aspirations for a successful year.

Throughout the year we have all experienced learning, growth, connection and most importantly

- community. Whether it was in the classroom, on the stage, in the gym, or out in the community,

our students, staff, and families showed up with dedication, heart, and plenty of Piper Pride! 

We are incredibly proud of all that has been accomplished. From academic achievements and

artistic expression to athletic excellence and acts of kindness, there is so much to celebrate.

We’ve seen students challenge themselves, support one another, and grow into confident,

compassionate individuals. Our staff continued to lead with care and commitment, creating a

positive and engaging environment each day for our students to learn and grow from. 

To our families—thank you for your ongoing support and partnership. To our students—thank you

for your curiosity, joy, kindness and hard work. And to our staff—thank you for your unwavering

dedication to our Pipers both in and out of the classroom. 

To our graduates that we have to say farewell to - we are so incredibly proud of your

accomplishments and are bursting with excitement as we watch you cross that stage next

week. 

As we head into the summer months, we wish everyone rest, joy, and time to recharge by doing

the things you love. 

We look forward to welcoming you back in the fall, ready for another year of showcasing all your

PIPER PRIDE! 

With heartfelt thanks,

To Ms. Edwards & Ms. Doerksen
- we wish you a wonderful
retirement! May your days be
filled with no alarm clocks and
endless opportunities for new
memories! Thank you for your
dedication to our students. Your
JT community will miss you!  

THE PIPER PRIDETHE PIPER PRIDE
c e l e b r a t i n g  o u r  p i p e r s ,  c o n n e c t i n g  t o  o u r  c o m m u n i t y

JUNE

FAREWELLS

Mr. Lister, Mrs. Edwards & Mrs. Cantafio
EXPLORE MORE
@jtcollegiate

We wish the following JT team

members the best in their new

adventures! Thank you for your

time, committment and

connection with the Piper

community.

Best of luck Mr. Francis, Mr.

Neudorf, Mr. Precourt, and Ms.

Gill

Hello, Piper Families!

First Day of School

Grade 9 & New Students:

Wednesday, Sept. 3 @ 10:00am

Grades 10-12: Sept. 3 @ 1:15pm



JUNE
 HIGHLIGHTS

JUNE
 HIGHLIGHTS

@jtcollegiate

WHAT MAKES YOU SMILE AT JT?
We asked, students answered!
Check out what our Pipers shared
with us!Our sustainable wilderness class #2

headed to Dogtooth Lake for their
canoe trip this month! 

At JT ....... adventure awaits! 

At JT, our Seniors keep it classy
when it comes to Senior Pranks!

From cornered off stairwells, to a
maze of cups and the most random

wedding in the front link at class
change - these Seniors gave us a

good laugh! We will miss your
creativity and enthusiasm!

Provincial Beach
was a blast!

Rock Band rocking
out at their final
performance for

the year!

Lots of smiles and laughter at our annual
PIPER PALOOZA

Our Pipers
walking at

PRIDE!

Farewell to our International
Ed Students! Safe travels back

home!

Have a
wonderful

summer,
Pipers!

Have a
wonderful

summer,
Pipers!


